
From: TRUEX Bill L * OED
To: Dan Hildenbrand; FRIESEN Lori L * OED
Cc: WYLAND Heather E * OED; HOUSE Nameun * OED; VILLANI David * OED; HOLT Tiffany S * OED; Mere Work
Subject: RE: Immediate attention: IDme ask of additional /month
Date: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 2:59:30 PM

Dan,
 
For clarity, and possibly to avoid scheduling yet another meeting, is this new proposed fee
something ID.me would attempt to purse at the end of our existing contract (upon renewal) or
something that is more imminent?
 
IF this new fee will not be pursued until the expiration of our existing contract/upon renewal, we
don’t have any reason to schedule a meeting to discuss this further at this time.  Please let me know.
 
Bill Truex
Chief Information Officer
Oregon Employment Department
D: 503-947-1562
C: 503-983-0844
Executive Assistant:  Tiffany Holt
Tiffany.s.holt@oregon.gov Desk:  503-947-1561 Cell:  971-701-3929
 
From: Dan Hildenbrand <dan.hildenbrand@id.me> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 2:45 PM
To: FRIESEN Lori L * OED <Lori.L.FRIESEN@oregon.gov>
Cc: TRUEX Bill L * OED <Bill.L.Truex@oregon.gov>; WYLAND Heather E * OED
<Heather.E.WYLAND@oregon.gov>; HOUSE Nameun * OED <Nameun.HOUSE@oregon.gov>;
VILLANI David * OED <David.VILLANI@oregon.gov>; HOLT Tiffany S * OED
<Tiffany.S.HOLT@oregon.gov>; Mere Work <mere.work@id.me>
Subject: Re: Immediate attention: IDme ask of additional /month
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
The proposed / month fee for a hosted landing page (HLP) is still under review
internally.  I wanted to let you know today that it was a possibility in the future, but I do not
have any more specifics on timeline, applicability, etc.  
 
We are happy to have a conversation early next week, either Monday or Tuesday.  Tiffany,
I will reach out to you separately to coordinate a meeting time that works for OED and
ID.me.
 
Thanks,
Dan
 
On Tue, Apr 6, 2021 at 11:13 AM FRIESEN Lori L * OED <Lori.L.FRIESEN@oregon.gov>
wrote:

Hi Dan,



In light of the announcement this morning that IDme is looking at charging states
/month for use of the home landing page without the single sign-on implementation,

we would like a meeting with the appropriate IDme staff Wednesday or Thursday of this
week.  Our contract administrator, Bill Truex, and our procurement and contracts specialists
will be there along with Dave Villani. 
 
Please get with Tiffany Holt who is copied on this email to set up time preferably
Wednesday or Thursday of this week.  Her phone number is 971-701-3929. 
 
Tiffany, I will be out of the office the rest of this week.  Please include the OED staff
included in this email (except me).  Bill is aware of this meeting.
 
Thank you!
Lori
 
 
Lori Friesen | Project Manager
Oregon Employment Department
971.283.1023
 

 
--
Dan Hildenbrand
Customer Success Manager
(c): (401) 662-8042
dan.hildenbrand@id.me
 
ID.me | We're hiring!
 

 
 
This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential and privileged information belonging
to the sender, for a specific individual and purpose, and is legally privileged. If you are not the intended
recipient, you should delete this message and any disclosure, copying, forwarding or distribution of this
message, or the taking of any action based on it, by you is strictly prohibited.




